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To all So~ial Workers 
in New Zealand 

This Broadsheet is the second one issued by the 
Interim Steering Committee of the N.Z. Social Workers 
Association which was set up by the Study Conference 
in Dunedin in February, 1962. 

Broadsheet One of which we hope all of you 
have seen a copy, contained the results of the work 
on Ethics allocated at that Conference to the Otago 
Association of Social Workers and the work of the 
Central Districts Social Workers Association who were 
asked to draft a Constitution. 

This Broadsheet contains information about the 
next National, Conference which is in the hands of 
the Auckland Association of Social Workers. 

CONFERENCE 
AIM: 

Formation of a N.Z. Social Workers Association. 

PLACE: 
Auckland. 

VENUE: 
O'Rorke Hall, Symonds Street. University of Auck­

land. 

DATE: 
4th February 1964 - 7 February 1964. 

PROGRAMME: 

Adoption of Constitution: 
Who will be eligible. How will the Association be 
financed and organised? 

Formulation of a Code of Ethics: 
How will it help. What will it mean? 

Social Work Training: 
Existing programmes - are they adequate. Whos( 
responsibility? 

The Training of So~ial 
Workers 

Canterbury Association of Social Workers unde r­
took from the Dunedin Conference to prepare and 
review social work tra ining in New Zealand. The 
Canterbury Association has a lready done valuable 
work and is preparing for t he conference. There are 
many lively topics to be discussed: 

(I) The new Government workers social school at 
Trimoana, Wellington. 

(2) An evaluation of the p lace and role of the 
School of Social Science in the training of 
social workers. 

(3) Voluntary social services and t he training of their 
staff. 

(4) In se rvice training course. 

Finan~e 

The Interim Steering Commitee is concerned that 
a wide representation of Social Workers throughout New 
Zealand and from all agencies, both Government a nd 
voluntary, should attend. 

To help spread the financial bu rden and make it 
easier for distant members to attend t he Interim Steering 
Committee has asked the Auckla nd Association to set 
up a specia l Conference Fund. 

All social workers in New Zealand, whether attending 

the Conference or not, are invited to contribute say, 

10/- each to this Fund. 

Grants based on actual expenses will then be made 
on a systematic basis to those coming long distances 
to attend. 

Those planning to attend the Conference should 
also pay a registration fee of I 0/- (not refundable) 
which will go towards expenses - printing, postage, 
secretarial services. 

Members who wish to live in at O'Rorke Hall 
should , in addition, let the Conference Treasurer have 
a d eposit of at least £ I towards accommodation 
expenses. This amount will be refundable if the booking 
is not taken up. 


